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Question:  

 

Which states/territories did not respond to the Commission's requests for information? Mr 

Butt indicated that he would take this question on notice - refer page p100 of 2/6/14 estimates 

transcript. 

 

 

Answer: 

 

To date (at 8 July 2014) the National Mental Health Commission has not received a written 

response from Western Australia or the Northern Territory.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


